
 

 

 

 

A message 
from Mrs 
Chambers 

Dear Families, 
Wow – this year has just flown by! What an amazing year it has been.  We are so proud of each and every one 
of our children; they have all put so much effort into their learning this year and they have all achieved in their 
own personal goals.  What wonderful characters they are all growing into. 

• Our Year R cohort settled wonderfully and their graduation ceremony this week showed just how 
wonderful each and every one of them is and how capable they all are of such great learning. 

• Our Year 1 cohort have enjoyed some great Topics and School Trips this year. They have been 
working hard on their Phonics and we are very proud of their Phonics Screening Results. 

• Our Year 2 cohort have worked incredibly hard for their end of KS1 SATs Tests. We are incredibly 
proud of how resilient they have been through the staffing changes this year. 

• Our Year 3 cohort have enjoyed their Topics this year and have had great fun learning inside and 
outside – taking part in some great Outdoor Learning and Sports challenges. 

• Our Year 4 cohort have enjoyed a brilliant camping trip and learnt how to survive 3 days with very 
little sleep!! They have also blown us away with their Multiplication Tables Check results this year. 

• Our Year 5 cohort have been truly amazing learners this year – enjoying their many wonderful Genius 
Hour projects and blowing us away with their independence and with their determination and 
resilience to new challenges. 

• Our Year 6 cohort – what can we say? You have been amazing. Being on your trip to PGL with you all 
was so special and your production has just proven what you can all achieve when you work as a 
team. We can’t wait to see what you all go on to achieve in the future – the world is your oyster! You 
will always be members of our Repton Family and we hope you will all pop by to see us from time to 
time. 

Thank you all for your support of your wonderful children at home; it really does make a massive difference to 
their learning in school. 
Finally, a massive thank you to our staff – they have worked tirelessly to give our children the very best that 
they can do every single day.  They have loved and valued each child as individuals and we can’t thank them 
enough for making Repton Manor Primary School what it is. 
We all wish you all a very happy Summer Holiday.   
Mrs Chambers 
Head of School 

Reception ❖ Year R first class photos – 19th Sep 
 

Year 1 ❖  

Year 2 ❖  
 

Year 3 ❖   

Year 4 ❖  



 

Year 5 ❖ Dear Twelfth Night Cast and parents, I really enjoyed the 6 
weeks I had with you all directing our inclusive production of 
Twelfth Night. I am incredibly proud of you all, not just for 
your performances on the day but for your energy and 
commitment to the whole process. I just wanted to make 
you aware that I run weekly classes 
http://www.jumpkent.com . My whole ethos at JUMP is to 
use the ARTS to help children develop their confidence, 
creativity and co-ordination…all through creative play. In 
September, the year 5/6 class is on a Saturday 12.00-
1.00pm. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch should you 
have any questions or wish to book a FREE taster session. 
Best wishes, 

 
         Kelly O’Leary 

 

Year 6 ❖  Bikeability course – Week beginning 11th Sep (Please complete consent form and pay via Arbor) 
 

Whole 
school  

❖ ❌ALL medications must be bought directly to the office. We ask the children do not come into 

school with medications in their bag please ❌  
Please ensure that you sign up for trips before the deadline.  
 

❖ Term starts Monday 4th September: 8.30am -15.15pm 
❖ Reading challenges over the summer:  https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/our-

parents/letters-home/ 
❖ Please see attached letter regarding the introduction of 'Tapestry' for YR 2 - 6:  
https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/Term-6-2022/2023/Tapestry-
Y2-to-6.pdf 

Useful contacts: 

For attendance and absences email: attendance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  
For finance related queries email: finance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
for all other queries email: office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  
 

http://www.jumpkent.com/
https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/our-parents/letters-home/
https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/our-parents/letters-home/
https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/Term-6-2022/2023/Tapestry-Y2-to-6.pdf
https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/Term-6-2022/2023/Tapestry-Y2-to-6.pdf
mailto:attendance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk
mailto:finance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk
mailto:office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk


 

Pastoral and 
Inclusion 

The Summer Holiday is almost here! If you haven’t booked your 
children/young people onto free activities via the HAF 
Programme yet, you need to move quickly. Use your EVoucher 
the school sent to you and select whatever activity your 
child/young person would enjoy the most. Don’t forget, they 
also get a free, healthy meal at the session they attend as well! 
 
Parents HAF Programme Page:  
https://www.theeducationpeople.org/holiday-activities-
and-food-programme-kent-haf/welcome-information-for-
families/ 
 
 

✨Say hello to our Inclusion Team!  
 

Community  
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